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MOTOR CARRIER BUS REQ.; MODIFY S.B. 646: 

 SUMMARY OF BILL 

 REPORTED FROM COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senate Bill 646 (as reported without amendment) 

Sponsor:  Senator Erika Geiss 

Committee:  Transportation and Infrastructure 

 

CONTENT 

 

The bill would amend the Motor Bus Transportation Act to do the following: 

 

-- Eliminate a requirement that each bus on a motor carrier's roster display the motor 

carrier's primary telephone number. 

-- Delete a requirement for a display of information to be on each side of a bus. 

-- Eliminate a provision that exempts a school bus from the requirement to display a primary 

telephone number on both sides of the bus. 

 

MCL 474.115 Legislative Analyst:  Tyler VanHuyse 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government. 

 

Date Completed:  6-22-20 Fiscal Analyst: Michael Siracuse  
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